
 

REPORT TO THE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

              

 
   

 
RECOMMENDATION  
Review Ordinance and Provide Direction to Staff.   
 
DISCUSSION 
Mayor Pro Tem Betts has requested that the Planning Commission review the Outdoor Lighting 
Standards (Night Sky Ordinance). Mr. Betts is concerned that the Outdoor Lighting Ordinance 
requires low lighting levels which may negatively impact public safety in the City. 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Betts wants the Commission to consider lighting levels for future commerdcail 
development. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
None.  
 
EXHIBIT(S) 
1. Section 17.40.170 Night Sky Ordinance 
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